BOB and BERNIE'S DAY August 22,2009

Ladies and gentlemen, friends of HULETTS all.

We all remember, back in the year 2000, how we celebrated a new millennium and also the 100th anniversary of the Huletts Golf Course. Our Association used that occasion to make a dedication to our long term golf course manager, and our dear friend Skip Linhart, a dedication that we remember with today's golf outing. The dediction proclaimed that the CADY SHACK – which had become Skip's home away from home- to be called "FOREVER MORE-SKIP'S SHACK."

We all know that Skip had two right hand men -Bob Quick and Bernie Derencin . Bob and Bernie have continued their efforts to make Skip proud by keeping up our beautiful Huletts Golf Course. Day after day, year after year, they – and now their right hand men – dedicate themselves to maintaining this golf course for our enjoyment. How are they all doing?

In continuing and expanding their efforts, they have not only added a lot of new equipment, but have had built a large garage to house that equipment. The Board of Directors has unanimously voted to dedicate this garage to Bob Quick, and have it to be known --- "FOREVER MORE [hold up sign]as BIG BOB'S GARAGE", which will always be connected with SKIP'S SHACK. BOB

But we are not finished yet. Who of us hasn't seen, or to be both more honest and precise, HEARD the other half of this dynamic duo, standing right about here [corner of tables and chair area] holding court, waiving his arms or bending someone's ear. Webster's definition of a lectern is 'a small stand or space for holding speeches' etc. ie., as a podium for a lecturer. The Board of Directors think it fitting that this entire space in front of and connected to both "SKIP'S SHACK and BOB'S GARAGE", be dedicated in honor of Bernie Derencin and be called---"FOREVER MORE [hold up sign] BRENIE'S LECTERN." BERNIE

Thank you gentlemen for all you have done to preserve this wonderful treasure.

A special thanks is also in order for two very special women, Jennie Quick and Maryjo Derencin, for their generosity and understanding in sharing so much of Bob's and Bernie's time and efforts, with and for us all. The board would like to thank you both with a trip to the Fair Haven Inn.

Our thanks to our board for initiating such an appropriate action that we have experienced today. My personal thanks to the board and to Pat Smith who, after handling so much relative to this dedication, allowed me the honor of conducting this presentation